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HOLLYFRONTIER

THE HOLLYFRONTIER COMPANIES
September 25, 2013

Scott Dawson

Deputy Director Certified Mail/Return Receipt
Oil Conservation Division 7011 3500 0001 4786 1558

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

RE: Navajo Refining Company Class I Injection Well Permit Renewals
Dear Mr. Dawson:

Navajo Refining Company LLC (Navajo) was issued a Final Discharge Permit for its Class I
Non-Hazardous Injection Well, WDW-3 (API No. 30-015-26575), on December 18, 2012;
expiring June 1, 2017. Navajo subsequently submitted Renewal Applications for Class I Non-
Hazardous Wells WDW-1 (API No. 30-015-27592) and WDW-2 (API No. 30-015-20894) on
March 14, 2013 and July 24, 2013, respectively. Navajo hereby respectfully requests that the
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NM OCD) process the two pending applications for
WDW-1 and WDW-2 as soon as possible. In addition, Navajo requests that the two pending
applications be issued with the same expiration date as WDW-3, June 1, 2017.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (575) 746-5487. We appreciate
your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael W. Holder
Environmental Manager
Navajo Refining Co. LLC

Elec. Cc: Glenn VonGonten, NM OCD
Carl Chavez, NM OCD
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